
 

 

 
Date: 22nd September 2019 
 
To,         
The Corporate Relations Department    The Corporate Relations Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.   Department of Corporate Services 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,     BSE Limited  
Plot No. C/1, G-Block,      25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex,      Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400051 
 
Scrip Code: 542602                          Scrip Symbol: EMBASSY 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Intimation regarding restriction on transferability of securities pursuant to Regulation 30 
of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
We refer to our intimations dated July 3, 2019 and May 15, 2019. We wish to update you that we have 
received a notice dated September 18, 2019 from the Office of the Tax Recovery Officer which withdraws 
the prohibitory orders referred to in aforementioned intimations. Separately, on the same date, we have 
received directions/ prohibitory orders from the Office of the Tax Recovery Officer with respect to less 
than 1% of the units of the Embassy Office Parks REIT. 

Please take the above intimation on record. 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 

For and on behalf of Embassy Office Parks REIT acting through its Manager, Embassy Office Parks 
Management Services Private Limited  
 
 
 
Ramesh Periasamy 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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